
 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

TOWN OF CHURCH HILL, MARYLAND

 

 

Notice is hereby given that the Commissioners of the Town of Church Hill, Md. will conduct a public hearing to obtain 

comments regarding the Town’s proposed FY2026 Budget Ordinance, Ordinance No. 188/25.  The public hearing on 

Ordinance No. 188/25 will be held on May 19, 2025 at 6:00 p.m. during the regular Town Meeting at Town Hall, 406 

Main Street, Church Hill, Md. 

The proposed Ordinance will adopt a budget for the Fiscal Year commencing July 1, 2025 and ending June 30, 2026; 

establish a tax rate of $0.34 per $100 of assessed valuation for real property; establish a public utility tax rate of $3.00 per 

$100 of assessed valuation; establish a sewer fee of $440 per equivalent dwelling unit per year; and providing for the 

collection of the State of Maryland Bay Restoration Fund annual fee of $60 per EDU per year. 

The text of the proposed ordinance is available for review in the Town Office during regular business hours or on the 

Town website at www.churchhillmd.com. 

 

By Order of the Town Commissioners of Church Hill 

 

http://www.churchhillmd.com/

